

SAL PICCININNI Trustee, Ward 3

Email: Sal.Piccininni@tcdsb.org Voicemail/Fax: (416) 512-3407

To: Regular Board Meeting, August 23, 2018

From: Sal Piccininni, Ward 3

Subject: Notice of Motion – Uniform Policy for Caretaking Staff

MOVED BY: Sal Piccininni, Toronto Catholic District School Board (TCDSB)

WHEREAS: Toronto regularly experiences extreme heat alerts in the summer months;

WHEREAS: Many TCDSB facilities are not equipped with air conditioning;

WHEREAS: In discharging their duties, TCDSB Caretakers are often required to work outdoors;

BE IT RESOLVED THAT: That TCDSB Caretakers be allowed to wear shorts as part of their work attire from May 15 – September 15 annually.